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7 February 2025 
 
 
California Energy Commission 

Docket Number 24-IEPR-01 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
RE: IEPR Commissioner Workshop on Regional Electricity Markets and Coordination 

 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) appreciates the opportunity to comment on the IEPR 
Commissioner Workshop on Regional Electricity Markets and Coordination held by the California Energy 
Commission (CEC), the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), the California Independent System 
Operator (CAISO) and the California Air Resources Board (CARB) on January 24, 2025.  
 
PG&E appreciates the leadership from the California State Agencies and the California Public Utilities 

Commission in hosting this workshop. PG&E also appreciates the efforts of the many stakeholders –

state regulators and agencies across the West, union representatives, scientists, consumer advocates, 

utility managers, and all other representatives from the energy industry that have dedicated an 

enormous amount of time to the West-Wide Governance Pathways Initiative.  

PG&E is encouraged by the findings of both the Brattle and the Stanford studies presented at the 
workshop. Their research and results support economic and reliability benefits that develop as the West 
moves toward a regional organization. 
 
PG&E appreciates the opportunity to comment on this workshop and looks forward to continuing to 
collaborate with the CEC. Please reach out to me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Josh Harmon 
State Agency Relations 
 
 


